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We would like to share our thoughts on the vital tourism funds we need for their 

intended purpose and not jeopardize local economic development tied to lodging and 

travel. We need to 

 understand how crucial these funds are to supporting businesses like ours and 

maintaining the economic ecosystem we all depend on. 

 


